
Concerns  over  Nev.  water-
restriction proposals
By Sandra Chereb, Las Vegas Review-Journal

CARSON CITY — A legislative subcommittee Friday declined to
request a bill draft to mandate meters on all domestic wells
in  Nevada  but  agreed  to  seek  authorization  for  the  state
engineer  to  restrict  domestic  well  use  when  groundwater
curtailments are ordered.

State Engineer Jason King stressed that curtailment has never
been used in Nevada and the changes he is seeking are intended
to protect well owners.

Nevada water law is grounded on the doctrine of “first in
line, first in right,” meaning senior water right owners get
their allotments first before junior right holders. Domestic
well owners do not have a permitted water right. Instead, they
have a right to “use” 2 acre-feet per year and are essentially
last in line.
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